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THELON DIAMONDS COMPLETES NAME CHANGE TO  

“GLOBAL LI-ION GRAPHITE CORP.”  
 

Vancouver, B.C. July 11, 2017 - Global Li-Ion Graphite Corp. (the “Company”) is pleased to 
announce that the Company has completed a corporate name change from “Thelon Diamonds 
Ltd.” to “Global Li-Ion Graphite Corp.” effective July 11, 2017.  
 
“We have changed the name of the Company to better reflect the nature of our business and 
clients” said Jason Walsh, President. 
 
As of Friday, July 14, 2017 the Company’s CUSIP will be 37956H108 and its ISIN will be 
CA39756H1082. 
 
For further information on Thelon Diamonds, please contact: 
 
Jason Walsh 
Director & Officer 
Global Li-Ion Graphite Corp. 
Telephone 604.608.6314 
Email: info@liongraphite.com  
 
Forward-Looking Information: 
 
This press release may include forward-looking information within the meaning of Canadian 
securities legislation. The forward-looking information is based on certain key expectations and 
assumptions made by the management of the Company. Although the company believes that the 
expectations and assumptions on which such forward-looking information is based are 
reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on the forward-looking information because the 
company cannot provide any assurance that it will prove to be correct. These forward-looking 
statements are made as of the date of this press release and the companies disclaims any intent 
or obligation to update publicly any forward-looking information, whether as a result of new 
information, future events or results or otherwise, other than as required by applicable securities 
laws. 
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